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From: elaineyoga1111@aol.com
To: Warriors, PLN (CPC)
Subject: Arena at Mission Bay
Date: Thursday, July 23, 2015 12:04:18 PM


Dear City Planners:


I am writing to plea that you do not approve construction of the planned sports arena at Mission Bay.
 Such a facility
would have a devastating impact on the Mission Bay Environment and the workers who must travel
there to go to work and home again, as well as to the accessibility of U.C. Medical Center.


Thank you for your consideration.
Elaine Pierce
1262 Hampshire Street
San Francisco, California
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